
 
  
 
 
 
August 21, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attn:  Joan Grindeland 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 1088 
 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
 
 
RE: Advice No. OR 15-07 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink P.U.C. 
 OR. No. 4.  
 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Attached for electronic filing is a revised sheet for United Telephone Company of the Northwest, P.U.C. 
OR. No. 4.  This filing is submitted with an August 21, 2015 issue date and a proposed effective date of 
September 23, 2015.    
 
    P.U.C. Or. No. 4 

 
Section 5 1st Revised Page 20 

 
This filing makes a minor revision to CenturyLink Business Bundle, a packaged service available to 
business customers. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Ron Trullinger 
 
 
OR15-12 
 

Dawn Salaver 
1801 California Street, 10

th
 Floor 

Denver, CO 80202 
Tel:  303-992-5835 
Dawn.Salaver@CenturyLink.com 

mailto:Dawn.Salaver@CenturyLink.com

